Dutch Minister of Health supports HAI
E's financial transparency
recommendations to EMA

In response to a series of parliamentary questions from Socialist
Party parliamentarian Van Gerven, the Dutch Minister of Health,
Wellness and Sport supported the recommendations in HAI E’s latest
research article to aid the enforcement of the European Medicines
Agency (EMA) financial transparency guidelines for patient and
consumer groups.

The Minister advises the Agency to take HAI E’s recommendations
“to heart”, agreeing that all (financial) information gathered from these
organisations should be publicly available on the EMA website and that
the organisations’ participation in the Agency’s activities should be
conditional on the fulfillment of the transparency criteria.

Continue reading Minister Klink’s response to all 11 parliamentary
questions.



http://www.sp.nl/zorg/nieuwsberichten/7902/100818-koppel_patintenorganisaties_los_van_farmacie.html
http://haieuropestaffblog.blogspot.com/2010/08/hai-europe-survey-reveals-new-data-on_11.html
http://www.haiweb.org/11082010/11_Aug_2010_HAI_Europe_Factsheet-Patient_consumer_orgs_at_EMA_Financial_disclosure.pdf
http://www.nieuwsbank.nl/inp/2010/09/20/R294.htm

